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Decision:  Antenna Lease Renewal – 2180 Yonge Street 

At its meeting on March 20, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize staff to execute an agreement to extend the License between The Ontario
Educational Communications Authority (TVO) and the TTC for communications antennas
located at 2180 Yonge Street, Toronto for a term of 5 years, with an additional 5 year
extension option, on the terms and conditions outlined in this report, satisfactory to TTC's
General Counsel.




